
 
 
From: Krystle Craft <kcraft@qualtekwireless.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 2:10 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-AT&T-031-200303 // AT&T // NOTICE OF INTENT TO MODIFY AN EXISTING 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS FACILITY // 36 MOHAWK MOUNTAIN (AKA TOOMEY ROAD) CORNWALL CT // 
CT1025 LTE 3C 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
Qualtek Wireless had completed the AT&T modifications on the existing telecommunications facilities 
for the above referenced site, and would like to get the CSC Permit closed as soon as possible.  Please 
see the attached Final CCA/SSI for your review and records.  Should your team require any additional 
information or documentation, please let me know.  I appreciate your assistance! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 

 
 
Krystle Craft / Construction Operations Specialist / 978.846.1990 / 
kcraft@qualtekwireless.com 
16 Esquire Rd, North Billerica, MA 01862 

 
 
Disclaimer: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you received this communication in error, please do not distribute it and notify us immediately by email (administrator@qualtekservices.com) 
or via telephone (484.804.4500) and delete the original message. Unless expressly stated in this email, nothing in this message or any attachment should be construed as a 
digital or electronic signature.  
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1033 WATERVLIET SHAKER RD, ALBANY, NY  12205 

 New York     Georgia  California    New Jersey    Colorado   Florida   New Hampshire a

October 5, 2021 

Jason Blinkhorn 

Project Manager 

401-787-6007

jblinkhorn@qualtekwireless.com

16 Esquire Rd, N Billerica MA 01862

RE: PE Close Out Letter 

AT&T Site Name: Cornwall 

AT&T Site ID: CTL01025 

FA Site Number: 10035044 

Site Address: 36 Mohawk Mountain, 

Cornwall, CT 06753 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Infinigy has conducted a post construction review of the above-mentioned site. Infinigy has 

prepared the drawings for the above-mentioned site and as such, we have conducted a 

final review of the proposed installation for the sole purpose to verify that the installation 

was completed in accordance with the site plans.   

Based on our review of the Signed and Sealed Engineering Drawings for this site completed 

by Infinigy (Revision 4, Dated 3/24/20), and contractor-provided As-Built Drawings & 

closeout photos, the following items deviate from the original site plans: 

• The standoff mount proposed in Gamma Sector was not installed. Per the

contractor, AT&T was informed of this field change prior to installation.

This deviation does not negatively impact the integrity of the project and therefore, it is the 

opinion of Infinigy that the site was built in general conformance with the site plans as 

prepared by Infinigy.   

Please free to contact me at (518) 690-0790 if you have any questions or require additional 

information.     

Sincerely, 

Chris Warren, P.E. 

Infinigy Engineering 
10/5/21




